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Healthy School




                                                     St Withburga Lane


Dereham



Norfolk

NR19 1ED
                                     e-mail: office@dereham.norfolk.sch.uk
  Acting Headteacher:  Mrs Chloe Cole                                       
Tel:  01362 692727


Chair of Governors:  Mrs P Waller
Fax: 01362 691083


6th September 2023

To staff, parents and volunteers and the wider school community, 

We are writing to inform you that on 31st August Mrs Futers left Dereham Church Infant and Nursery School to pursue new opportunities. The Governors would like to thank her for her contributions to Dereham Church Infant and Nursery School and we wish her all the best for the future. 
Please see below message from Mrs Futers;

“Since joining Dereham Church Infant and Nursery School in 2017, I have made some wonderful memories. I joined the school to make a positive impact and from important inspections, such as achieving a Good Ofsted and the highest grade of Excellence in SIAMS, to leading the school through a worldwide pandemic, and to seeing the everyday achievements of our children, there have been some magnificent moments and some impressive accomplishments.

Since returning from compassionate leave, and experiencing a brief period of illness myself, I have made the decision that it is time to seek a new venture. Whilst teaching has always been my vocation, I have always had a strong desire to help others and I look forward to pursuing exciting new challenges and opportunities. I may decide to return to teaching one day but for now I feel I have provided a happy school with many successes along the way.

It has been wonderful getting to know the families, staff, and especially the children, whom I wish every happiness and success in the future. If our paths cross again, I hope you will remember me fondly just as I will remember you.”

The Governors have agreed that Mrs Chloe Cole will continue to lead the school as Acting Headteacher for the foreseeable future.

This new academic year heralds a new beginning and the start of a new phase in the life of our school. As the date of conversion to academy status approaches it holds many exciting opportunities for the school, its staff, pupils and families and the Governors thank you all for your continued support. 

Patricia T Waller 

Chair of Governors

[image: image3.jpg]co
&l

& ARTSMARK e

SILVER

& Q
VGRS



[image: image4.jpg]department for
children, schools and families

REWARDING
COMMITMENT




[image: image5.jpg]fVV\S S/

Financial Management Standard in Schools




[image: image6.jpg]



[image: image7.png]




[image: image8.png]Dereham Cluster



